ACS ANNOUNCES A REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)

ACS AEC

ATTENTION - NEW DEADLINE: Study on Technical and Vocational Education and Training (TVET)
in Tourism in the Greater Caribbean

The new deadline for submission of proposals is February 28th, 2014 at 12:00 AM - Atlantic
Standard Time (AST).

ATTENTION: Study on Technical and Vocational Education and Training (TVET) in Tourism in the
Greater Caribbean

The Word Version for the submission of the Standard Forms for the Technical (Section 3) and
Financial (Section 4) Proposals is available via the following link: Click here

The Directorate of Sustainable Tourism of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS) is pleased to
announce the Request for Proposals (RFP) for the provision of Consultancy services for the Training
for Careers in Sustainable Tourism Project, an initiative funded through the kind co-operation of the
French Development Agency (AFD). This project seeks to document the needs and priorities related
to technical and vocational education and training in Tourism and develops a Framework for the
implementation of a comprehensive Training and Capacity-building Programme in the Greater
Caribbean.

The Terms of Reference for this project outlines the specifics to respond to this RFP and is available
via the following link: Click here.

For consultants who are interested in submitting technical and financial proposals, the maximum
budget allocated is US$69,000.



